
Girls Who Code is a national non-profit organization working to 

close the gender gap in technology. Our mission is to educate, 

equip, and inspire girls with the computing skills they'll need to 

pursue 21st century opportunities.  

What? Eastchester Public Library Girls Who Code Club NY 8147 

We will be following the GWC curriculum for the 3-5 graders. 

Who? Girls who are in 3-5th grade(2nd grade girls are welcome too!) 

Where? Eastchester Public Library  

When? First meeting, September 24th (Monday) @7pm 

Space is limited, register online: www.eastchesterlibrary.org, 

select the List of  Events  from the Events menu 

 

Any Questions? Ask a Children’s Librarian@ 914-793-5055. 


